
BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL  
G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

MUHARRAM HOLIDAY 

Circular No. BPS/21-22/54                                                      Date: 18.08.2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to bring to your kind notice that, on account of MUHARRAM, 

20.08.2021 (Friday) will be a Holiday, as notified by Government of India 

through Office Memorandum No. 12/13/2016-JCA-2 dated 11.08.2021. 

It is already mentioned in the Time Table of the current week and there will be 

No Online Class Teaching on 20.08.2021 (Friday). 

 

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy!! 

Principal 

 


